
 

ATTENTION CV RESIDENTS- ON TUESDAY, 

OCTOBER 8TH, UCO WILL PROVIDE BUS 

SERVICE TO/FROM A MEETING OF THE PBC 

COMMISSIONERS, WHERE THE PROPOSED 

PURCHASE OF THE LA QUINTA INN FOR USE 

AS A HOMELESS SHELTER WILL BE 

DISCUSSED AND POSSIBLY VOTED ON. TO 

RESERVE A BUS SEAT FOR THIS MEETING, 

PLEASE SEND AN EMAIL REQUEST TO: 

UCOMAINTENANCE@GMAIL.COM. THE BUS 

WILL LEAVE THE CV CLUBHOUSE AT 8:00 AM. 
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